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POSLARIS

Date: March 3, 2023

Attn: All Dealership Personnel

Subject: Safety Recall T-23-01 Released

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE
Stop Sale

IMPORTANT STOP SALE / STOP RIDE NOTICE!
Stop selling and riding affected vehicles immediately.

Safety Recall T-23-01

Polaris has determined that on some Model Year 2022-23 Slingshot vehicles, the alternator
may have been improperly manufactured by the supplier and an internal rotor segment may
crack and separate during operation, posing a fire hazard and risk of serious injury. The
affected population is less than 100 vehicles.

To resolve this concern, Polaris has developed a procedure to replace the alternator on
affected units. Please refer to the links below for complete information.

Special Service Tool required: Stretch Belt Installation Tool (commercially available, such
as OEM Tools 24388, OTC 7425).




View FAQ

View T-23-01 Safety Recall

What Dealers Should Do?

As of March 03, 2023, YOU MUST NOT SELL OR DELIVER any NEW OR USED Model
Year 2022-2023 Slingshot vehicles until it is repaired according to the Safety Recall.

Dealers are directed to inform affected consumers of the recall during any routine
service repair and to implement the repair remedy.

Affected Units

2022 Slingshot R/ S /SL/SLR
2023 Slingshot R/ S/ SL

Reference Unit Inquiry on the dealer website or the Service Communications list on the
STOP site to look up affected units.

Please contact Polaris Service by phone at 800-330-9407 or through Ask Polaris with any
questions or concerns.

Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.
Sincerely,

Polaris Service
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